
 

Parking Lot Permits 

Hello, 

AAA Booting will be doing regular patrols in the parking lots and has the authority to boot any vehicle that 

does not have a valid permit that is visibly displayed.  NO WARNINGS WILL BE GIVEN. 

All vehicles must have a valid pass displayed in the lower driver’s side windshield (front) or hanging from the 

rear-view mirror.  The pass number must be visible as you are looking into the windshield from the outside.  

See pic below. 

The only valid passes are the white/black online parking pass with the bar code.  All previous Sunridge passes 

are null and void and should be disposed of. 

The guest passes must be activated through your online account at sunridge.resortparkingpass.com.  Any 

guest pass that is not activated is subject to fines and/or booting.  Guest passes must also be clearly displayed 

on the rear-view mirror or lower drivers’ side dashboard.  You Cannot Call In Your Overnight Guests. 

Please update your pass to reflect what type of vehicle you have.  The make and color are the most important 

categories and should be updated if not correct. 

Any requests for replacement passes must go through the owner of the unit and they can then contact me.  

Please provide remaining pass numbers so we can void off the lost one. 

Thanks, 

Jeff 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


